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Industry Advisory 

October 2, 2013 
 

Update & Extension for Limousine Rates Evaluation 
 

The Board thanks all who responded to its limousine rates survey in July 2014.   Twenty 
five surveys were completed by limousine licensees or individuals working in the 
limousine industry.    We are using this input in our preliminary evaluation of minimum / 
maximum rates that the Board introduced to the Lower Mainland and CRD as a pilot 
project in July 2011.    
 
A full evaluation of the pilot project requires additional time.  As a result, the Board has 
extended its milestone dates as follows: 
 
Nov./Dec. ’13 Survey Results & Board Response.   We will post survey results with a 

preliminary Board response and invite comments from interested parties.    
 

Jan./Feb. ’14 Industry Discussion Sessions  Limousine licensees will be invited to 
discuss minimum / maximum rates and the Board’s preliminary 
evaluation at meetings in the Lower Mainland and Victoria.       

 
The evaluation aims to answer these questions: 

1. Should minimum / maximum rates continue in the Lower Mainland and Greater 
Victoria? 

2. If yes, what adjustments should be made to the rates and rules? 
 
The Board will complete its evaluation in March 2014 and notify the industry of any 
changes at that time.   It is also extending the expiry date of the minimum / maximum rates 
pilot project until April 30, 2014.  This will allow the implementation of review outcomes.   
 
More Info 
Board Rule  |  Rates and Rules for Limousines in the Lower Mainland and CRD (amended) 
Web Page  |  Limousine Rates in BC  
 

http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/documents/rule_limo-min-rates.pdf�
http://www.th.gov.bc.ca/ptb/limousine-rates.htm�

